[bookmark: _GoBack]INSERT GMB LOGO
Dear Sam
Further to our telephone conversation we are pleased to enclose a supply of face masks, visors and aprons. We hope that these will provide back up should your usual supplies be delayed at all. 
We are also enclosing the latest newsletter re the NJC Pay Claim and a thank you note from us for your staff notice board.
Kindest regards 
Martin Foster GMB Branch Secretary
Trudi Tew GMB Representative
